Social Committee Report for 2022/23

By Donna Williams

I want to recognize and thank the members who have supported me in planning, preparing and delivering the social events that we provided in the past year:

Claude Tremblay, George Papatheodorou, Joan Soifert, John Marskell, Ken Deeth, Muriel Tremblay, Nancy Fenton, Verne Chant and Violi Whitmee. It takes a team to put on great social events.

We held four social events last year: Annual General Meeting, Christmas Party, Spring Fling and Summer Luncheon as well as providing some special treats on Valentine's day and St. Patrick's day based on them falling on our game day.

We plan to continue with our regularly scheduled social events as well as provide some special treats in our new year. Our club believes that by offering these social events either for free or heavily sponsored that we give back to our members as thanks for their support.